Albert, Crystal

From: Scott Clodfelter <scottusf@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 6:50 PM
To: LegPublicComment

Subject: Do not re-district South Hempstead

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or
unexpected emails.

As a resident of the tight knit community of South Hempstead, | am urging you not to re-district this community,
The proposal will split this community inte three, The proposed map is completely unacceptable.

Regards,

Scott Clodfelter

396 Locust 5t

South Hempstead, NY 11550
516-426-2351



